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Regional Directors X RE: CONSULTANT'$ EECOMENDATIONS ON COURSE OF 'ACIION
TO BE TAKEN FOR REPAIR OF SAFE ENDS AT NINE
MILE POINT AND DEESDEN 2

X
The enclosed memorandum from our metallurgical con-
sultant, Dr. R. W. Staehle, providing his recocuen-
dations for a course of action to be taken for the

X repair of safe ends on the Nine Mile Point and
Dresden 2 reactor vessels, is forwarded for in-
formation and to keep you abreast of developments
with regard to this important problem. It should

X be emphasized that the recom,endations are those
e of Dr. Staehle and no regulatory position has been

taken as yet with respect to this problem.

X Enclosure:
MemoStachletoDentondtd5/18/70
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